
 
 
 
 
 
Ref. No.: MCHI/PRES/12-13/___  

   January 9, 2013 
 
To 
Shri Nirmal Deshmukh, (I.A.S.) 
Chief Executive Officer,  
Slum Rehabilitation Authority 
Government of Maharashtra 
Griha Nirman Bhawan, 5th Flr,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI, Compliments of the Festive Season, and Best 
Wishes to our State, Maharashtra, for a Happy, Prosperous 2013. 
 
We heartily congratulate you on your induction as CEO of SRA, and wish you 
all success in your endeavors towards the cause of a slum-free Mumbai and the 
creation of Affordable Housing.  
 
Sir, we would like to take this opportunity to call on you, for a brief, convivial 
meeting with your goodself. May we request you to grant our office-bearers an 
opportunity to call on you, at a time convenient to your goodself, early in 
January 2013. 
 
We look forward to your kind response. 
 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
 
Paras Gundecha 
President 
 
Mobile No.: 98210 92439 


